
Accessibility Advisory Committee Report 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee makes the following recommendation from its meeting on 
September 16, 2024: 

1. That the Mayor’s Office prepare certificates for The Rustic Palm and NoiseMaker in 
recognition of their Accessibility Improvements; 

And that Mayor Bailey present the certificate to The Rustic Palm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

_________________________ 
Drew Baird 
Chair  
 
 
 


